
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 23-606 19th December 2023 
 

 
Your request 
You requested the following: 
1. From 14th September- 10th November 2023 how many shifts has your Trust utilised 
Thornbury Nursing services for? 
2. Within this same time frame (14th September- 10th November 2023) Please list all wards 
or departments that utilised this agency and display the number of shifts in each. 
3. Within this same time frame (14th September- 10th November 2023) Please list all other 
off contract agencies utilised by the Trust for Nursing and break down a list of each ward or 
department and the total number of shifts for each off-contract agency. 
4. Please list any suppliers with a general Band 5-day charge rate of over £50 per hour that 
have been booked for the Trust in this time period 1(4th September- 10th November 2023) 
5. Please list any suppliers with a general Band 5-night charge above £60 per hour that have 
been booked for the Trust in this time period (14th September- 10th November 2023) 
6. Please list any suppliers with a critical day rate charge (Band 5 or 6) ITU/A&E/Theatre or 
any other Speciality above the rate of £60 per hour that have been utilised in this time period 
7. Please list any suppliers with a critical night rate charge (Band 5 or 6) ITU/A&E/Theatre or 
any other Speciality above the rate of £70 per hour that have been utilised in this time period 
8. Please list any off-contract suppliers that have ongoing block booking arrangements for 
nursing with your health board in the time frame identified above. (14th September- 10th 
November 2023) 
 
Our response 
Our response to Question 1 to 3 is provided in the attached spreadsheet. Please note, due 
to the reporting structure the information provided covers week ending 16 September 2023 
to week ending 11 November 2023.  
 
4. Presto and Thornbury Nursing Services have charged rates above £50 per hour and 
supplied staff to the Health Board during the specified period. 
5. Presto and Thornbury Nursing Services have charged rates above £60 per hour and 
supplied staff to the Health Board during the specified period. 
6. Presto and Thornbury Nursing Services have charged rates above £60 per hour for critical 
care and other specialty areas and supplied staff to the Health Board during the specified 
period. 
7. Presto and Thornbury Nursing Services have charged rates above £70 per hour for critical 
care and other specialty areas and supplied staff to the Health Board during the specified 
period. 
8. The Health Board do not engage with Off-Contract agencies for block booking nurses. We 
had no Off-Contract block booking arrangements for the specified period. 


